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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 
 
March is on its way and bringing National Women’s month, daylight savings time (March 9th), St. Patrick’s 
Day and the first day of Spring (March 20th).   

 
Our general meeting for March is being held on Monday, March 17th, so a brief meeting will be held during our 
St. Patrick’s Day dinner.  Be sure to get your reservation in early for this fun event, as it is a joint sponsorship 
event with the Forest Hill Association.  You won’t want to miss this fun annual green dinner. 

 
March 2nd is the Forest Hill Association annual Lunar New Year Celebration.  The festivities will be held at the 
Clubhouse and outside patio from 2:00 to 4:00 PM.  This year is the Year of the Horse.  This is always a special 
event here at Forest Hill.  Come and enjoy! 

 
We want to thank Sally Kipper and her committee for our February meeting.  The program and tea were 
excellent as were the decorations.  It was an impressive event.  Everyone enjoyed it very much. 

 
Our general meeting program on April 21st will be a speaker from the De Young Museum of Art on the subject of 
their current Georgia O’Keefe exhibit.  Eva Monroe is hosting this event for the garden club. 

 
Following this, on Friday, April 25th, Sima Talai will host a Community Service event.  This dinner will benefit Moms 
Against Poverty. It will begin at 6:00 PM, with further information to come in our next newsletter. 

 
— Helen Scholten and Louise Bacigalupi 
      Co-Presidents 
 

Meetings and Events  
  

Monday, March 3 – Board Meeting  
 10:00 AM          Board Meeting 
  Forest Hill Clubhouse,  hosted by Pansy Waller    

 
Monday, March 17 – St. Patrick’s Day Dinner and General Meeting:   
  6:00 PM - Traditional Corned Beef and Cabbage by Guerra Meats with Frederick Hodges 
  9:00 PM at the piano.  Hosted by Dottie McHugh. $30 per person.  Reservations and checks 
  to Kathe Farrell.  Checks made payable to Forest Hill Garden Club. 
   

 
NOTES:  Welcome to new member Inga Tesler. 
 
UP-COMING EVENTS in April:  Save the date—Friday, April 25th!  Wine and dine for a great cause, Middle Eastern 
style.  All proceeds benefit Moms Against Poverty.  Hosted by Sima Talai.  Please call her for more information. 
Volunteers are always appreciated.  Contact Sima Talai at (415) 310-6483 or email her at simatalai@gmail.com. 
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